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12th June 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

The Year 6 end of school trip to Flamingo Land, which will take place on Tuesday 25th June, is fast 

approaching. On the day of the trip, we will leave school promptly at 8:40am (Year 6 children will be 

able to get into school from 8:20am and come straight through to their class via the office). Those Year 

6 children who attend breakfast club will be able to do so as normal. We will return to school, traffic 

dependent, at approximately 5:50pm. School will send out an update via text if there are any delays.  

On arrival back at school, all pupils must be collected from the bus terminus by an adult. 

 

Your child will be required to bring a packed lunch, unless you have requested that school provide one, 

and enough water to last them all day. They also need to wear comfortable, appropriate clothing (no 

crop tops and no jeans as they may get wet). Children will also need a waterproof jacket and, depending 

on the weather forecast, sun cream and a hat. 

 

The children will be split into small groups and adults will supervise these groups. Children may bring 

some spending money for the gift shop (maximum of £5). Staff will not be responsible for any loss of 

money so please make sure it is brought in a safe wallet or purse.  

 

Pupil mobile phones are not to be taken to Flamingo Land due to the increased risk of loss and damage. 

Therefore, on Tuesday 25th June; please do not send your child to school with their mobile 

phone if they are attending the trip. 

 

If you have any other enquiries, then please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

The Year Six Team (Mrs O’Dea, Miss Pinder & Mrs Callaghan) 

 


